MINUTES
BIKE, PEDESTRIAN & TRAILS COMMISSION
February 4, 2019
Darryl Fuller called the Bike, Pedestrian, and Trails (BPT) Commission meeting to order at 6:00p.m. on February 4, 2019, in the Town Hall meeting room.

ROLL CALL
The following members were present for roll call: 

	BPT Members: 


	Darryl Fuller, Chairperson 

Darren Broom, Member
Meg Plumb, Member
Holly Mclain, Member

Matt Gworek, Member

Christopher Perkes, Member

Mark Gisecke, Member



	Town Staff Present:
	Angie Sprang, Boards & Commissions Clerk 

Ben Bohmfalk, Board of Trustees Liaison
Kevin Schorzman, Public Works Director



CONSENT AGENDA

Motion Passed:  Mark Gisecke moved to approve the minutes from December 2018.  Meg Plum seconded the motion, and it was unanimously approved.
PERSONS PRESENT NOT ON THE AGENDA
There was no one present, not on the agenda, who wished to address the board. 
MEADOWOOD
The commission engaged in discussion with Kevin, and they discussed the Meadowood design as it impacts cyclists. 
MOBILITY
Ben provided an update on the mobility work session with BPT and the Trustees on 2/26. RFTA is starting to implement project list from tax increase which was implemented in November. WeCycle has received funding from RFTA, and they are looking to expand WeCycle in Carbondale. At the work session the Commission will also do a check-in on projects for 2019.
REPORTS & UPDATES

Darryl, Darren, and Meg will be submitting the bicycle friendly community application, and anticipate good feedback and see the potential for being awarded the gold certification. 
ADJOURNMENT
The February 4, 2019 regular meeting adjourned at 7:26 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled to commence at 6:00 p.m. on March 4, 2018. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Angie Sprang
